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Good Morning Annilene

I would like for Mike Williamson and myself Krystal Williamson to be removed from the
petition that we were miss lead on.

We were lead to believe that this was for the DEI committee. However upon having the
information released we found out Quickly that it was not.

We herby give you permission to please remove our name from the list.

Sincerely
Krystal and Mike Williamson





